
BROCTON/PORTLAND WATER GROUP MEETING 

December 18, 2024 
 

Present:    Mayor Craig Miller 

     Trustee Bryan Woleben 

     Trustee Kari Doino 

     Trustee Ed Bellando 

     Councilmember Tammy Thompson 

     Councilmember Rich Lewis 

     Village Clerk/Treasurer Scott Jagoda 

     Attorney Peter Clark 

     Dave Hazelton 

     Steve Smith 5:27 

 

Mayor Miller opened the meeting with the pledge to the flag at 5:00 p.m. 

 

Rich Lewis noted that Mitch Magierski has started clearing snow from hydrants and a new 

computer was purchased for his office.  The billing office began training on the Badger meter 

system.  Rich Lewis read vouchers to be paid which were approved. 

 

A motion was made by Rich Lewis seconded by Bryan Woleben to adjourn the meeting at 5:34, 

voting was unanimous, motion carried. 

 


